
 Park and ride:
Carmel, Fishers
commuter buses to
run next Saturday

 

 Commuter express buses from Carmel and
Fishers, which usually offer service only on
weekdays, will be running on Saturday, Feb.
4, to ease Super Bowl-related congestion in
Downtown Indy.

The service is offered by the Central Indiana
Regional Transportation Authority and Miller
Trailways.

The Express Bus service will pick up
passengers at 1 p.m. and 4 p.m. on Feb. 4
and head downtown. Shuttles will leave from
the Meijer store in Carmel (intersection of
Pennsylvania and Carmel Drive) and in
Fishers at Prairie View at Crosspoint
(northeast corner of 106th Street and
Lantern Road).

• SEE OUR SUPERBUZZ BLOG:Read the
latest 2012 Super Bowl updates on
celebrities, events, traffic and more.
Those are the same locations where Indy
Express Bus offers regular weekday
commuter service.

The shuttle will drop off passengers at the
northeast corner of Illinois and New York
streets.

 For the return trip, shuttles will depart from
Illinois and New York at 4 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.

Saturday one-way tickets are $10 and
available on board the bus. It will be cash
only with exact change required.

The Express Bus service also will increase
during the coming week. In addition to the
morning and evening rush hour routes, an
extra bus that will leave the Carmel and
Fishers departure points at 1 p.m. to travel
downtown. There will be an additional return
trip as well, from the Illinois and New York
stop at 7:30 p.m.

All weekday one-way tickets are $5 and
available on board the bus -- cash only,
exact change. For more information: www.
indyexpressbus.com.
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